
                                                          

INFORMATIN ABOUT NEW FEES FROM 01.04.2014

The Norwegian Ministry of Trade, Industry and Fisheries has adopted a new
Regulation on Fees payable to the Norwegian Industrial Property Office and the 
Norwegian Board of Appeal for Industrial Property Rights. The new regulation 
entered into force on 1. April 2014. Our fees are adjusted accordingly. For detailed 
information regarding the fees, we refer to our website: www.patentstyret.no

Please note that you have paid the old fee and that the applicant/proprietor of the 
right is responsible for paying the correct fee. Payment of an insufficient amount may 
result in a loss of rights.

Please pay the missing amount within due date.

Should you have any questions concerning the new Regulations on Fees, please 
contact the Norwegian Industrial Property Office’s Information Desk, 
tel: +47 22 38 73 33.

Best regards

Team Renewal

http://www.patentstyret.no/
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